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Dear Parents and Students, 

Today, August 5, 2024, SVIS@NT students are excited to enter 
the new school year with a lot of joy because they can meet their 
teachers, friends, and their beloved school again after the 
amazing summer holiday. They can continue to explore new 
horizons of knowledge, and the new school year is full of 
promises and potential for them. 

The school is delighted to welcome all the newest students who 
are like budding flowers, the future leaders of the country and 
express our compassion for the freshly enrolled first graders. 

On the threshold of the new school year, I hope you make the 
best effort, dedicate yourself to your study, and strive to cultivate 
and practice moral values to improve your learning and make 
more progress, to meet the hopes and expectations of teachers 
and parents, and contribute to the success of SVIS. 

The 2024-2025 school year begins with many challenges ahead, but we believe in all the enthusiasm 
and efforts of teachers and students, along with the attention of leaders at all levels, and the 
companionship of parents. , we will continuously achieve more success. I believe that with the pride of 
being SVIS students, you will be diligent and well-behaved students who are about to achieve 
tremendous success in the new school year 2024-2025. 

We wish all parents, teachers, staff and students good health and happiness.  
May Singapore Vietnam International School  have " A NEW SCHOOL YEAR , A NEW 
ACHIVEMNT”. 

Mdm Nguyen Thi Hanh, 

Principal 
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Dear Parents, 

The 2023-2024 school year has ended with lots of pride in the achievements and efforts of teachers 
and students of Singapore Vietnam International School in Nha Trang. Over recent years, generations 
of students have identified their important positions and made positive contributions in learning, 
practicing, and participating in school activities. 

In the new school year, the school is very pleased to welcome grade 1 students, along with the return 
of students from grades 2 to 12 after an exciting summer vacation. 

Dear students,  

In addition to the compulsory curriculum, afterschool clubs will also start to operate from August 19, 
2024. There are a total of 14 active clubs and especially the introduction of the Pickleball club - a 
recently emerged sport helping our children have wider range of choices to satisfy their passion. 

With the mission of always updating, innovating and applying advanced pedagogical methods in a 
creative, challenging environment, inspiring and nurturing students' long-term passion for learning, we 
help our students develop and maximize their potential. They will not only have a journey of learning 
and training,  but also be accompanied by their family, school and friends along this journey with great 
affection.  

Teachers and the school believe that you will become students with good morals, intelligence, and 
sufficient energy and skills for your self-development and society progression. 

We wish all parents good health and happiness. May all the students be diligent and study well.  
Wish Singapore Vietnam International School a successful year. 

Mr. Nguyen Trung Tinh 

Deputy Principal 
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What makes you happy when being back to school? 
 

Goodbye a hectic summer. All teachers and students at SVIS Nha Trang started a new school year 

with many inspiring warm-ups with diverse learning activities such as learning combined with practice, 

organizing games, excursions, ECA clubs, life skill classes for students.... help make teaching and 

learning activities lively and interesting, attracting students to participate. 

In addition, group activities, collaboration, presentations, communication,…help students have more 

fun in learning, making learning more effective. 

Ms. Mai Thu Ha 

Chemistry Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 1 

During the early weeks of August, the "bamboo shoots" said goodbye to their kindergartens to enter a 
new journey called "Year 1". Their first days at School were filled with confusion and fear, but after 
only a short period of time, the children integrated into the new environment in the loving arms of 
SVIS teachers and friends. A new school year has begun, I wish Year 1 students will have valuable 
and useful first-life experiences that will serve as strong background for them to take further steps in 
the future. The SVIS Nha Trang family welcomes all of you. 

Ms. Nguyen Ngoc Hoai My 

Primary Lead Teacher 
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Classroom Decoration 

       The educational environment has a great influence on the formation and personality development 
of students, especially elementary school students. A good educational environment will be a nursery 
for good personality development. 

       The classroom space is a common school, a second home for students where students can 
acquire useful knowledge, be educated and instructed to become good citizens. 

       The friendlier, closer, and more attractive the learning environment is, the more interest and 
enthusiasm for learning will increase and then the more effective the lesson will be. 

      The decoration of the classroom space is a creativity that suits the physiological and psychological 
characteristics of elementary school students. It contributes to giving children awareness of beauty 
and awareness of keeping their school green - clean - nice. It has the effect of helping students study 
well and love school more - love their class more, they have more joy going to school: "Every day 
going to school is a joy." 

     Here are some photos of class 2B decorations! 

Ms. Huynh Thi Qui Qui 

Primary Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kicking Off the Year: A Week of Learning and Discovery! 

We are thrilled to share that our first week of school has been a resounding success! The students 
have quickly settled back into the rhythm of learning, starting the year by reviewing past content 
through a variety of engaging and interactive activities. 

Throughout the week, students participated in group activities that encouraged teamwork and 
collaboration. These included speaking activities where they had the chance to express their thoughts 
and ideas, enhancing their communication skills. One of the highlights was our group games, which 
were designed to not only be fun but also challenge students to use their critical thinking abilities. 

These activities required students to discuss, strategize, and work together to solve mysteries, making 
learning both enjoyable and intellectually stimulating. It has been wonderful to see the students so 
enthusiastic and involved in their learning. 

We look forward to building on this positive start and continuing our journey of discovery and growth 
together. 

Mr. Riccardi Bessard 

EFL Lead Teacher 
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A Vietnamese lesson of Year 3 

During the Vietnamese lesson of Year 3A, students practice reading the article "What is the 
right way to eat?"; they learn about nutrient groups, draw pictures, and introduce their favorite foods, 
practice carefully presenting individual opinions in front of the group. 

Vietnamese lessons become more attractive and engaging when students are able to show 
off their painting skills by drawing their favorite dishes. Besides, children are introduced to their 
favorite dishes and told about the benefits of eating properly.  

Students actively participated in exploring and discovering new knowledge, the classroom 
atmosphere was exciting and fun.  

Ms. Doan Le Tuyet Nhi 

Primary Teacher 
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Extra Curriculum Activities (ECA) – Self Discovery 

Each student has certain strengths in different areas. If you have a knack for any content, you 
can absolutely join appropriate clubs to express your talents. You can not only do group activities with 
friends who share similar interests but also develop your strengths because there is an environment 
for development. Not only that, taking some time to relax and participate in other things than studying 
helps you reduce stress and have a more positive outlook on studying. 

Joining ECA or groups will be the best opportunity to practice soft skills for free, including 
communication skills, presentation skills, leadership skills, situation handling, and event organization. 
Students will become much more dynamic and confident in the ECA environment. We hope that 
students will try to develop themselves, improve their knowledge, and immerse themselves in the 
joyful atmosphere of ECA, as well as participate school clubs.  

At SVIS Nha Trang, we have just opened Pickleball club as a new sport for ECA during this 
school year. When joining the club, students can learn the game rules, ball control exercises such as 
dinking the ball, wall exercises that they can practice at home, movement exercises, and basic 
techniques. It can be seen that students are very interested in the new sport. 

Let’s have a look at our photos from the first training session.   

Ms. Pham Nguyen Le Trinh 

PE Teacher 
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Other photos of our school activites. Let’s enjoy! 

During the Math review lesson, the teacher integrated a puzzle game and content related to addition, 
subtraction, multiplication, and division of fractions to help students feel more interested and love 
Maths. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music peformance practice to welcome “New School Year”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


